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-------- Original message --------
From: pjg1641@aol.com 
Date: 9/3/20 1:57 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: "Schwartz, Jay" <jschwartz@ppines.com> 
Subject: Re: Ben Fiorendino Park 

Jay, Thank you for your consideration. The sign should represent the community not just the park. The sign should read  PEMBROKE LAKES   or  WELCOME to PEMBROKE LAKES I have a call 
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sophospsmartbannerend 
Jay,

Thank you for your consideration.

The sign should represent the community not just the park.

The sign should read  PEMBROKE LAKES   or  WELCOME to PEMBROKE LAKES

I have a call in for Terry Zimmerman now to get a reading.

Either of those names would do fine.

We can then put the new City park sign with Ben's name on it out front on the berm.

Regards,

Paul Girello



-----Original Message-----
From: Schwartz, Jay <jschwartz@ppines.com>
To: Dodge, Charles <cdodge@ppines.com>; Girello, Paul <pjg1641@aol.com>
Cc: Gonzalez, Aner (City Manager's Office) <agonzalez@ppines.com>
Sent: Thu, Sep 3, 2020 1:42 pm
Subject: RE: Ben Fiorendino Park
Mr. Dodge

I will place an item on the agenda for the 16th.

Paul please provide any email communication to support your request.



Best Regards,

Commissioner Jay D. Schwartz
City of Pembroke Pines, Commission District 2
Office: 954.450.1030<tel:954.450.1030>



-------- Original message --------
From: "Dodge, Charles" <cdodge@ppines.com>
Date: 9/3/20 1:32 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Schwartz, Jay" <jschwartz@ppines.com>
Cc: "Gonzalez, Aner (City Manager's Office)" <agonzalez@ppines.com>
Subject: RE: Ben Fiorendino Park

When the renovation of the Ben Fiorendino Park was begun I was questioned about the replacement of the historical planter.  I had requested that it remain the same with the wood shakes.  Christina Sorenson provided me with samples of other products that were more durable.  I selected a product that resembled as much as possible the original sign and I asked Christina to share the samples with Paul Giurello.  Paul selected the same product.  There was never any discussion of doing anything different until a couple of weeks ago.  I believe that the historical preservation of the original sign should remain.  However, if there is another idea, I would suggest we allow Commission to discuss and make that decision.

cd
From: Schwartz, Jay
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 12:55 PM
To: Dodge, Charles <cdodge@ppines.com>
Cc: Girello, Paul <pjg1641@aol.com>; Gonzalez, Aner (City Manager's Office) <agonzalez@ppines.com>; Sorensen, Christina <csorensen@ppines.com>; Schwartz, Jay <jschwartz@ppines.com>; Stamm, Michael <mstamm@ppines.com>
Subject: Ben Fiorendino Park

Mr. Dodge:

A few weeks ago I inquired about the sign at BF Park.

To remain consistent with the rest of the City Park Signage, it was suggested that Pembroke Lakes Park be highlighted on the marquee and the Actual name of the park be placed on the new City sign package.

To date, I have not been advised by anyone from the administration that the request from Paul Girello has been denied.

Please advise today so we know what to expect moving forward. Thanks.



Best Regards,

Commissioner Jay D. Schwartz
City of Pembroke Pines, Commission District 2
Office: 954.450.1030<tel:954.450.1030>

